
From: Ryder, Christopher
To: Parr, Nancy B.
Cc: Culler, Sherrie L.
Subject: Acknowledge Receipt of Amendment Request: Change Calibration Interval
Date: Thursday, July 10, 2014 8:43:00 AM

Nancy,
 
The NRC staff received and docketed your application, "Westinghouse License SNM-
1107 Amendment Request (Docket 70-1151)", dated July 8, 2014.   This is the
resubmittal of the request to change the calibration interval of radiation survey
meters.  Any fees associated with this review will be charged to TAC number
L33338.  If you have any questions, please contact me.
 
Regards,
 
Chris Ryder
 
Christopher Ryder, Licensing Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Fuel Manufacturing Branch
Room 3WFN 13C27
Mail stop 3WFN 13C54
 
Tel: (301) 287-0651
Fax: (301) 287-9339
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